
   Hallowish Fundraiser-Thursday 30 October! 

Get ready to be spooked! This year, the SRC are organising a 

Hallowish Mufti day on Thursday 30th October to raise money for the 

Make-A-Wish Foundation and to get you ready for the Halloween 

festivities. The Make-A-Wish Foundation is a very important cause as 

it brings wishes to life for critically ill students across Australia. 

On 30th October, all students can come dressed in spooky costumes, 

fantasy costumes or superhero costumes. There is no makeup, face 

paint or fake blood to be worn at school on the day. If you do not celebrate Halloween, come in 

mufti or your school uniform.  

Don’t forget to bring a gold coin donation because all the money will go towards the ‘Make-A- 

Wish Foundation’ helping kids get through tough times.  Now it's time to get spooky! 

By John Stewart 

     

 


